
 

June 11, 2019   0110.00 

The Honourable John Horgan 
Premier of the Province of BC 
PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC  V8W 9E1 

VIA Email: premier@gov.bc.ca 

Dear Premier Horgan: 

Re: Restoration of Library Funding 

At its June 10, 2019 Regular Council meeting, the Council for the City of Langley 
considered correspondence from the Mayor of the City of Victoria requesting a resolution of 
support to advocate for the restoration of provincial funding for libraries. The 
correspondence is enclosed for reference.   

Council subsequently passed the following resolution: 

THAT Council request the Mayor write to the Minister of Education, the Premier, and all 
local MLAs strongly advocating for the restoration of library funding to a level that reflects 
both inflationary cost increases since 2009 and the value of this system to the Province. 

Yours truly, 

CITY OF LANGLEY 

Val van den Broek 
Mayor 

Enclosure 

Cc Fraser Valley Regional Library 
City of Victoria 




